
  

 

 
June 2025 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
During the hot weather, we want to ensure that all pupils remain safe and comfortable during the 
school day. 
 
How you can help your child stay safe in hot weather 
 

• Wear suitable uniform for the weather  
✓ Grey or black trousers, skirt or pinafore dress (appropriate clothing can be worn under 

skirts, pinafore or summer school dresses if needed) 
✓ Grey or black school uniform shorts or a red and white checked school uniform summer 

dress are allowed (with appropriate clothing under) during the summer term 
✓ White or red polo shirt or white shirt / blouse  
✓ Red school jumper  
✓ Plain grey, black, white or red headscarves  
✓ Sensible plain black shoes (no boots, logos, white soles, sandals or jelly shoes etc.) 
✓ Plain grey, black, white or red socks or tights (not bright colours or patterns) 
✓ Plain headbands (no JoJo bows, flowers etc.) 

 
• Bring a hat: A wide brimmed hat or cap will help to protect your child from the direct sunlight 

 
• Apply sunscreen: Please apply sunscreen to your child before they come to school. Children 

can bring suncream into school in a clearly labelled bottle for them to use themselves (staff are 
not permitted to apply suncream)  

 
• Bring a refillable water bottle (labelled with your child’s full name and class): Water is 

available to children during the day 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher 


